*AA*EEEX |MPORTANT NOTICE **+# 55
HIGHLAND CREEK MANOR HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
NO GUARDS CHRISTMAS DAY

December 16, 2019

Dear Homeowner/Resident:

The Board of Directors has authorized for the guards to take off
Christmas Day and enjoy time with their families. The Board wishes to
thank the guards for their services and dedication to our community.

In order to keep things smooth and allow our family and guests to
enter the community for the holiday, the entry gate will be left open
during Christmas day from 8:00 a.m. until 9:00 p.m.

Should you have any questions, please contact Cyndy Long at SBB,
c.long@sbbmanagement.com or 972-960-2800, ext. 358.

Thank you, and Happy Holidays!!

Board of Directors for the

Highland Creek Manor HOA



